Child Safe Standards in Practise at Our School.



This week we are dipping into the final two of our Child Safe Standards

A reminder information on the Child Safe Standards can be found in the Term 4 newsletters as well as on our website.

Child Safe Standard 10: Implementation of the Child Safe Standards is regularly reviewed and improved.

Being a child safe school requires an ongoing effort. We regularly review our policies, procedures and practices making sure they are up to date, effective and fully implemented. This helps us to maintain the best approach to child safety and wellbeing and minimise the risk of harm. The outcomes of periodic reviews will also be shared with you.

Child Safe Standard 11: Policies and procedures that document how schools are safe for children, young people and students.

Child Safety is a shared responsibility. By involving all of you, we increase the likelihood that our students will be safe, and they will trust us with their concerns. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff or contact Anne Rochford on 5443 3537.